January 5, 2017

Dear Residents:

There will be a **Special Town Meeting on Tuesday, January 17, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. in the Uxbridge High School Auditorium, 300 Quaker Highway**. Additional information can be found by visiting the town's website at <a href="www.uxbridge-ma.gov">www.uxbridge-ma.gov</a>. All are encouraged to attend.

To accommodate the Special Town Meeting that will take place, the School Committee is moving its January 17 meeting to 5:00 p.m. in the Uxbridge High School Library. The regular meeting will begin at 5:00 p.m. and end promptly at 6:00 p.m. to open the FY18 School Department Budget Hearing.

Again, the FY18 School Department Budget Hearing will be held in the UHS Library at 6:00 p.m. This is an opportunity for the public to engage the School Committee and Superintendent with questions and comments about the budget considerations for the 2017-2018 school year.

For your convenience, we have attached the link to our district website to access the Superintendent's memo to the School Committee and Town Manager regarding the preliminary budget proposal. You will also be able to access the FY18 Budget Overview presentation that was made at the January 3, 2017 School Committee Meeting. In October, the School Committee directed the Superintendent to build a "needs-based" budget for consideration.

Go to: www.uxbridgeschools.com for FY18 Budget information.

We hope that the change in our meeting times will accommodate your schedules to attend both the School Committee Meetings and Special Town Meeting.